
         

 

      13th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 11 – GCSE Results Day  

 
The results day for Year 11 examinations is coming quickly towards us. I provide a summary of key information in 
advance of the day. 
 
Students will be able to collect their examination results from our Main School Hall from 1000 until 1200 on the 
25th of August. They should go directly to the Main Hall entrance to be greeted by staff.  
 
Students are able to request their results via letter by contacting the email address wva.enquiries@consilium-
at.com. Letters will be posted to the main address that we hold on file on the 25th of August.  
 
Any Year 11 students who still have a DfE school laptop should return it when they collect their results.   
 
If students require Careers Information, Advice and Guidance following receiving their results, our Careers 
Coordinator, Mrs C. Gibbins will be available from 1000 until 1200 on the 25th of August in the Opportunity Zone. 
 
A representative is able to collect a student’s results if they are unable to do so themselves. They will require a 
permission letter from the student and a piece of ID to identify themselves as the person named in the letter. 
 
If you have any further queries in relation to this information, please contact Mrs C.Moran 
(carole.moran@consilium-at.com)  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
 
Mr Owen Inglis 
Headteacher 
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